
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM: Kathy Warnebold 

Secretary, Municipal Alliance 

 

DATE:  January 17, 2024 

 

RE:  MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE COMMITTEE MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

     The regularly-scheduled Municipal Alliance Committee meeting for Tuesday, January 

16, 2024 was canceled due to inclement weather. 

 

      

 

Cc: Township Clerk 

 Matt Crane 

 Bulletin Board 

  

  

 


